
Dear Welton Community, 

This is an email of thanks. Thank you to you all for your ongoing support of your children. Thank you 
to you all for social distancing when dropping and collecting your children. Thank you for following 
the staggered starts and ends of day. Thank you to everyone for supporting the school by collecting 
your children on Friday lunchtime . 

An extra special and heartfelt thank you to all the families and children who are not able to return to 
school, thank you for your patience and understanding. We wish you could be with us too. 

To remind you we are thinking of you all, look on the keeping in touch tab in home learning for the 
latest message from your teachers and look on the fun time tab of the wellbeing section, there will 
be two new activities on there this weekend. 

Finally to let you know, we understand how precious your children are and how anxious a time this 
is for you all please read the attached poem, “A Child to Love” 

With all our very warmest regards 

Mrs Pidgeon and Mrs Saleh 

 


